
HCARES MEETING NOTES 10/6/2001 
 
• Bob Uleski  (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:08 AM in the Police EOC at Noblesville. 
• The White River Cleanup session was discussed 

• River Bend had some antenna height issues and needs to be at least 30 feet. 
• Should have a push up pole mount for each site 

• There was a good turnout for the Atlanta event. 
• A suggestion was brought up about using FRS Radios 
• The Marion County RACES would like help with the upcoming marathon, which is October 20th from 

7:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 
• We are expecting to see more cooperation between county Amateur Radio groups 
• We will be involved with the Buffalo Stampede.  Next year, 2002, our club will sponsor it 

• This is an on the air Indiana special events HF station 
• This year is a chance to see what happens. 

• The club feels that before any event can use the HCARES name, the HCARES Board must approve it. 
• The Treasurer’s report stated that the club currently has $ 1045.04. 
• Nominations for next years Club Board members was started 

• President – Bob Uleski 
• Vice President – Russ Simpson 
• Secretary – Ron Sans 
• Treasurer – Jane Wasmuth 
• Nominations are still open and can be entered at the next meeting 
• E-mail any nominations to Ron Sans, WA4EZF at sansr@att.net 

• Food Delivery is coming up next month for the Red Cross weekend of November 17th on Saturday 
• The tower is up at the Sheridan location and the antenna is on the way out there. 

• Bill Akins will try to get a receipt for the concrete for the tower so that the club can pay for it. 
• The Club still needs more net control operators for the Sunday night net. 
• The Emergency Coordinator is now Bob Uleski, N3FHI. 
• The meeting was adjourned at 10:37 AM. 
• Bob Hendricks gave a discussion on Emergency Management. 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 
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